BOARD OF EDUCATION SUSSEX-WANTAGE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

27 Bank Street Sussex, NJ 07461 973-875-3175 FAX: (973) 875-7175

MICHAEL GALL
SUPERINTENDENT
E-mail: mgall@swregional.org

CHRISTINA M. RIKER
BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR
E-mail: criker@swregional.org

Brenda Van Warner Administrative Assistant Nancy Sisto Administrative Assistant

October 5, 2018

Dear Parents, Guardians, Faculty, and Staff,

I am writing to update you on the concern regarding the testing for mold at Sussex Middle School. As you may recall from my prior notice, at Sussex Middle School the Art Room came back with a raised level of mold compared to outside air.

After a professional cleaning supervised by our environmental company, Karl & Associates, I am pleased to report that air quality tests came back normal and classes were able to resume in the Art Room today.

I sincerely appreciate your patience and cooperation in overcoming this challenge.

Sincerely,

Michael Gall Superintendent Sussex-Wantage Regional School District